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To: Camden Planning Department (Case Officer)
London Borough of Camden 
5 Pancras Square c/o Town Hall
Judd Street 
WC1H 9EJ
London
UK

Dear Sirs,

I visit Bonjour Brioche multiple times every week, I have known Mojgan and her staff for quite a few 
years now, being one of their first clients in the area. Since its opening, the cafe has brought to 
Belsize Park an incredible addition to the breakfast/brunch scene, not only for the excellent quality 
of the food, but also for the homey atmosphere Mojgan was able to create in this place making it 
ever so special with her kindness and her motherly warmth. I deeply admire her tireless work and 
dedication, her effortless ability to make everyone feel welcome as they walk in. 

As a unique spot in the entire North London area I highly suggest the Council carefully consider 
Bonjour Brioche for their application and provide them with the opportunity to continue serving the 
local community to the highest standards of service.

Yours sincerely,
Francesco


